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APS Bank plc is starting briefing sessions to inform the market about important or material 

developments or to follow up on company announcements when considered necessary. 

The first Market Briefing will be taking place on Thursday 27 October 2022 at 1400 hours CET, 

following the announcement and publication of the Bank’s and Group’s unaudited financial 

statements for the 9-months ended 30 September 2022. The event will be conducted online by the 

Bank’s management team, livestreamed and with interactive Q&A. 

Registration to the Market Briefing is required using this link: 

https://www.apsbank.com.mt/news/market-briefing/.    
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